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From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Sent:
To:
Cc:

Tuesday, April 12, 2016 9:21 AM 
1hunt@sm-energy.com'
Tucker, Shelly; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD 
Geronimo Battery C-141Subject:

Lisa,

NMOCD is in receipt of an Initial C-141 reporting a produced water release at SM Energy's Geronimo Battery. Date of 
release is reported as 3/31/16. The C-141 state "The affected soil inside the battery will be blended with fresh soil." 
Please be advised that at this time, this method is not approved. OCD will require a vertical and horizontal delineation of 
the affected area, and a plan for remediation then submitted for review, based on analytical data, and OCD rules and 
guidelines.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me.

Mike Bratcher
NMOCD District 2 
811 S. First Street 
Artesia, NM 88210 
O: 575-748-1283 X108 
C: 575-626-0857
F: 575-748-9720
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